
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parishioners, 
 
Thank you so much for donating to our 1st iGiveCatholic campaign this past fall! Ascension 
parish came in second place in our archdiocese in the amount of funds raised! 
 
Thanks to the efforts of our Building and Grounds Committee, our projects have already been 
completed. These include new exterior security cameras and security equipment upgrades, 3M 
safety film on school entryways and cafeteria windows, as well as upgraded exterior LED 
lighting for our parking lots and playground. 
 
Thank you again so much for your generosity and stewardship of our Ascension community! 
 
Sincerely, 
Fr. Robert 
 


